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Comments: I'm writing as a lifelong Arizonan, an outdoorsman, and a public landowner to support Alternative B,

construction of the public access road.  The public should have access to public land, even if it means needlessly

constructing a road that duplicates an existing road.  It would have been preferable to use eminent domain to

provide a prescriptive easement on the existing road; this would have minimized environmental and scenic

degradation and saved a huge amount of taxpayer money.  I hope the USFS will consider the immediate

revocation of any and all federal grazing leases to the uncooperative landowner that necessitated this project.

Failing that, their leases should at least not be renewed when they expire.  

 

 


